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02/02/2024  14:52:452023/5148/P OBJ Anthony John 

Stuart Jennings for 

Bloomsbury 

Conservation Area 

Advisory 

Committee

We have no objection to the removal of opaque glass blocks and insertion of new lightwell grille window in 

pavement. However we object to the proposal to replace the ground floor window. The existing window and its 

shape and size and the existing shutters are important heritage items and must be retained.  

For Bloomsbury CAAC
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